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Twenty-five years ago, Carol and I were united in marriage and 
ministry. The Summer of 1975, Carol Shadix was a Southern 
Baptist summer missionary to Virginia Beach, Virginia. l was an 
apprentice free lance artist and was doing an art show on the 
boardwalk. To make a long story short, on December 6, 1975, 
Carol and I were married in Birmingham, Alabama. During our first 
year, we served leading a home group which met in our trailer in 
Severn, Maryland. On our first anniversary, we were sent out from 
our home- church to Sssist in launching aFhuFch o n  a f a K i n  
Centerville, on the Eastern Shore of Maryland. It was there that 
our first child, Joshua was born on our second anniversary. 

After four years of service there, we shipped off to Liberty Bible 
College in Pensacola, Florida. During that time our two daughters 
were born. I graduated with a Masters in Theology, and in 1985, 
we planted a church in Americus, Georgia. In 1987 we headed for 
the border, and served in Mexico until 1993. Today, our dream of 
making disciples throughout the Spanish speaking world has taken 
our ministrv into 12 countries! 



December 6th 2000 

It has been a marriage made in heaven, full of trials and 
triumphs. We look forward to our next 25 years. During 
the celebration of this milestone in our ministry, we want 
to thank all of you who make it possible through your 
prayers and support. 

Together We Touch the World! 
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